
Announcement of Selected Vendor 

 

Independent DSH Audit  

 

Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 2019-DSHA-01 

 

Alabama Medicaid Agency 

  

 

On May 24, 2019, the Alabama Medicaid Agency issued an Intent to Award Notice 

to Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker for the Independent DSH Audit RFP (RFP 

Number 2019-DSHA-01). 

 

The final award of this contract is subject to review by the Legislative Oversight 

Committee and signature by the Governor. 


